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Hulm, Petra

From: mfengari@yahoo.com
Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2016 10:41 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Petition for out of state legal representation

Dear Ms. Miller; 
 
I would like to add my comment and signature to the petition regarding members of Standing Rock AND their supporters to have out 
of state legal representation.   
Not only are there too many to be adequately represented, but out of state legal representation would add a non baised, fresh and fair 
viewpoint. 
Thank You for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Julie Warren 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Smartphone 
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